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Emergency Disaster Relief and Recovery Fund-raising to Damage Caused by 

The 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake 

 

 An earthquake occurred in Kumamoto Prefecture on April 14, 2016. We extend our 

sincerest sympathies and condolences to those affected by The 2016 Kumamoto 

Earthquake.  

 

In hope for the early recovery of the disaster-affected areas, Aeon holds emergency 

disaster relief and recovery fund-raising at the stores operated by the Group companies and 

business offices across Japan. 

 

 We wish for those affected by the Earthquake to return to normal life as quick as possible, 

and sincerely ask for warm support. 

 

Note 

 

[The 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake fund-raising] 

1. Duration: April 15, 2016 – April 24, 2016 

2. Location: Approximately 7,000 places including stores operate by the Group companies 

and business offices across Japan. 

* Collected funds will be used to support those disaster-affected through local municipalities. 


